
Public hearing on UW-Whitewater mission statement 
 
Everyone is invited and encouraged to join a public hearing as the University of Wisconsin-
Whitewater seeks feedback on its proposed new mission statement. The event is 2-3 p.m. 
Tuesday, June 22, and will be held virtually. The live video stream link is available online at 
uww.edu/strategic-plan/public-hearing. Closed captioning will be available. Both the proposed 
mission statement and current mission statement are available to view online in advance of the 
public hearing. 
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